
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger 

  

 Date: March 3, 2025      

 

 Re: February Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    There were three snow events.  All trucks were washed and 

desalinated after each event.  The tires have been replaced on the small Gehl 3640 sidewalk 

machine.  The speed bump on Tain and Dodford which was damaged during one of the snow 

events has been repaired.  The street sweeper has gone out to clean up the sand that was put 

down during the snow events. 

 

 

 


